2nd October 2013 SaVi"S

Planning Policy Team,
Brentwood Borough Council,
Town Hall,

Brentwood,

Essex,

CM15 8AY

Dear Sirs,

DRAFT BRENTWOOD PREFFERED OPTIONS LOCAL PLAN CONSULTATION
PLANNING RESPONSE SUBMITTED ON BEHALF OF CREST NICHOLSON EASTERN

Please find enclosed a planning response on behalf of Crest Nicholson Eastern, in response to the Draft
Preferred Options Local Plan Consultation closing on 2nd October 2013.

Representations are made generally in connection with the draft Local Plan and specifically in relation to
SHLAA site G093, Land Adjacent to Mountnessing Primary School, which is being promoted by Crest
Nicholson.

These representations have been submitted via email to planning.policy@brentwood.gov.uk, and via hard
copy dated October 2013 to the above address.

Savills request that we are notified of any future publication’s of these documents.

In the meantime, should you require any additional information or have any further queries, please do not
hesitate to me

Yours sincerely,




